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July 13, 1990

Geo. W. Crockett Jr
13th District, Michigan.
Congress of the United States
House of Representatives .
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Crockett,

On behalf of our Deputy-President, Nelson Mandela, Iwould like
to thank you for documenting efforts towards the release of Mr
Mandela and other political prisoners and also for the continued
sanctions against the Apartheid regime.

Ican assure you that your efforts and those of your colleagues
in the U.S. House of Representatives will also be documented in
the history of the Anti-Apartheid struggle.

Further, Ihave forwarded your gift and letter to Mr Mandela and
Iam sure he willbe glad to receive on behalf of our people.

Once again we thank you for the great contribution you continue
to make for true democracy, justice and peace in our country.

Sincerely,
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Chief Representative
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